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This redraft adds the requirement that the court notify the Director of the Office of
State Employment Relations if a parent who is a state employee is found in contempt
of court.

Also, please advise as to whether you want the provision under s. 230.338 made a
prohibited subject of collective bargaining under the State Employment Labor
Relations Act.  As a condition of employment, suspension without pay under s. 230.338
could be considered a mandatory subject of collective bargaining.
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